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Dear Parents/Carers,

We seem to be rapidly gathering pace towards the end of term and after this
week we will have just three weeks left before the end of the summer term.

There continues to be lots going on around school each and every day. The
children are all working hard and I have seen some fantastic learning going on
in every class. Please see these under our new vision statements. 

As Y6 begin to think about their final few weeks in school, I am sure they will
be reflecting on their time spent with us but also looking ahead with
trepidation and excitement about what lies ahead for them. Their horizons are
about to be blown wide open and how exciting is that! We are hopeful that
they will be able to spend some time with their buddies before the end of
term. 

I am sending a link to a parental questionnaire that I would appreciate if you
could fill in and return. This helps us evaluate what we do and make any
necessary changes, adjustments or implement new initiatives to make our
school even better! Thank you in advance for taking the time to do this!

Have a great weekend 

Mr Whitehead
Headteacher 

Learning to Live, Living to Love, Loving to Learn



Pizza Trip
The Owls & Kingfishers will be visiting 22 The
Square in Crosshills,  an Italian Restaurant, on
19th & 20th July. This will be part of our Europe
Geography topic, which includes a case study on
the Campania region of Italy. The children will be
learning how to make their own pizza.  

Children will eat their lunch in school as usual
and we will set off to arrive at the restaurant at
1.00pm. We will be walking to the restaurant.
Children will need to wear their normal uniform
and sun cream if it is hot. Children do not need
to bring anything else with them on the trip. 

The cost will be £8.00 per child, this is payable via
Parent Pay and covers the cost of making a
pizza and a scoop of ice cream. 

Parent Questionnaire
We value your partnership and would appreciate
your feedback using the link below. 

Thank you in advance

Parent Questionnaire 2021

Important Dates
Monday / Tuesday 5th / 6th July – Class transition days

Wednesday 7th July – Class 5 – Outdoor and Adventurous Day
Friday 9th July – Sports Day extravaganza – Skipton Tennis Centre

Monday 12th July – Shakespeare performance – Venue and time TBC
Wednesday 14th July – Class 5 – Outdoor and Adventurous Day

Thursday 15th July - KS2 Disco
Friday 16th July – Reports to Parents

 

Learning to Live

KS2 Disco
The KS2 Disco will be taking place on Thursday
15th July

https://forms.gle/yMiYzUVgHxKZh6DQA


Skipping
We welcomed Chris Corcoran from Skipping
Schools on Monday. Each class took part in a
workshop on the playground and judging by the
sounds that came my way, they had a great
time. I even managed a few jumps myself. School
has purchased a box of skips for each class so
they can practise these skills at playtimes. 

Learning to Live

Clubs this Term
I am very happy that we have been able to
proceed with running extra-curricular clubs in
the present climate and I know that many school
have not been able to manage this. Over the
term, pupils have had the opportunity to attend:
art and craft club, forest school and gardening
club, cooking club, Kanga sports club and running
club.

School Walking Bus
The School Walking Bus continues to go from
strength to strength. We had 14 children this
week and Luna the black lab in her hi viz. Thanks
to the parents that volunteered to walk down
with us. If you would like to be involved or drop
your children off to walk down with us, then
please do see the booking information on Parent
Pay. We set off each Tuesday morning at
8.30am from the back entrance of Coop in Cross
Hills.



Class Awards
Class 1 - Robins

Class 2 - Swallows

Class 3 - Kingfishers

Class 4 - Owls

Class 5 - Eagles

dawud archiegeorgina

Amelia esme zach

harry e harry w ben

live love learn

primrose dexter f emmi-louise

sienna

live love learn

live love learn

live love learn

live love learn

rex max



After School Activity Club Schedule
July 2021

Mondays

Tuesdays

Wednesday
Thursday

Kanga Sports

Kanga Sports / Technology 

Running Club

Cooking Club / Forest School 

Wind Turbines & Robot Mission to Mars



Birthdays
Zak H, C1
Noah, C4
Ewan, C5
Harvey, C1

Relationships Education 
Year 4, 5 & 6 took part in some growing and
changing workshops led by Lucy Allott from
Coram Life Education. They found these sessions
fun, informative and engaging. Lucy commented
on the depth of knowledge that the children have
and the great questions that were asked. 

Class 2 Swallows have been learning how to care
for a baby and deciding the things that they
need and don’t need. 

Class One Robins have been learning about the
Hindu Temple of worship, a Mandir. Archie
inspired their learning with this lego model of a
Madir.

Defibrillator fundraising –
extended date to 9th July
Our final fundraiser for the defibrillator is a
silent auction for this amazing bench made by
Sam Kidd in Kingfishers. Please give sealed bids
to class teachers by Friday 2nd July. Your bid
needs to be in a sealed envelope marked 'Bench
Bid' with your child's name and class on it. Please
bid generously! 

Living to Love

Congratulations  
We wish Mr Pearson many congratulations on
his appointment as a class teacher at Bradleys
Both Primary School. He will take up his
appointment in September. I am sure you will
agree, he has been an asset to the staff at
Kildwick and we wish him all the best for this
exciting new adventure. 

We also wish Mr Knights all the best as he
takes up a post as a teaching assistant in a
nearby school. He has excelled during his
placement with us and am certain he will
continue in his new job. 



Ogden Trust
Class Three Kingfishers and Class 4 Owls have
been continuing their partnership with the
Ogden Trust in promoting physics. Class Four
Owls took part in a wind turbine workshop
where they made blades and generated
electricity. Class Three Kingfishers went on a
robot mission to Mars and learnt how to
program them. 

Class Two Swallows have enjoyed looking at
houses around the world and decided if they
were close to or far from the equator depending
on their features. In groups they built lego
houses and had to decide what climate their
house was for and include features. 

Shakespeare
Jess from the Shakespeare Schools Foundation
has been into school this week for the second
workshop working with Class 4 Owls.  

Loving to Learn

End of Year Reports
You will receive your child's end of year report
electronically this year and it will be sent on
Friday 16th July. If you require a paper copy from
us, then please get in touch following the 16th
July. Thank you.

Awards
We have changed the weekly awards to align
with our school vision statements. Your child's
certificate will outline the reason for their award. 
 






